

South County SELPA ALTERNATIVE DISPUTE RESOLUTION

EDUCATOR NEWSLETTER



Welcome

Welcome to our June Alternative Dispute Resolution (ADR) Newsletter! This month we are focusing on parent involvement. Bringing our readers important information about one of the services offered by the South County SELPA, as well as tips and tricks on working together, and a great read on the importance of parent and teacher communication.

Tips for Effective Communication

- Make space for everyone to talk: Collaboration breeds
- Practice Active Listening: Go

Parent to Parent Support

Parent to Parent Support is a great way for parents of students with special needs to feel supported and have their questions or concerns addressed by individuals with knowledge of the special education system. The South County SELPA values family involvement in education and is continuously working to make getting help easy and accessible. That mission is made possible through the hard work of the South County SELPA Resource Parents Liliana Armenta and Laura Cervantes who have been helping parents for over 20 years. Our Resource Parents have extensive training to help parents and caretakers of students with disabilities. Some services offered include reviewing the IEP, addressing parent concerns, assisting in understanding needs, offering support, attending IEP meetings, and collaborating with parents and school districts.

Learn more on our website. Here is a great article about active listening.



UPCOMING:

Fair"







